
ESEA Points of Interest 
 
ESEA’s position has always been that AB469’s original intent regarding the Local School 
Precincts/Principals “selection authority” was for the budgeting in their schools.  There 
is legislative history that corroborates this.  Please see the attached excerpts from the 
minutes of the June 16, 2016 Interim Advisory Committee meeting and Chair 
Roberson’s statement. 
 
The legislative history also shows that AB469 was not intended to affect collective 
bargaining.  Again, please see the attached excerpts from the minutes of July 1, 2016 
Interim Advisory Committee meeting and Chair Roberson’s statement. 
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